
Farewell reception for Ambassador Fujiwara 

 

On December 1st 2022, Ambassador Fujiwara hosted his farewell reception at his residence prior to 

his December 8th departure from Jamaica. 

  

Attendees from various sectors and fields attended the reception, including Jamaican government 

officials, heads of diplomatic missions, prominent business figures, and representatives from 

academia and cultural groups. Notable guests included Senator The Hon. Kamina Johnson Smith, 

Minister of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade,The Hon. Delroy Chuck, QC, MP, Minister of Justice, 

The Hon. Fayval Williams, MP, Minister of Education and Youth, Dr.The Hon.Nigel Clarke,MP, 

Minister of Finance and the Public Service and Senator The Hon. Aubyn Hill, Minister of Industry, 

Investment and Commerce. 

  

At the reception, Ambassador Fujiwara delivered a farewell speech expressing his gratitude for 

the support and cooperation he received during his two years and four months of tenure, as well 

as his hope and confidence for the further development of bilateral relations between Japan and 

Jamaica, especially in the context of the J-J Partnership. 

 

Senator The Hon. Kamina Johnson Smith expressed her respect for Ambassador Fujiwara for his 

contributions to the development of Jamaica-Japan relations. 

 

At the reception, the Ambassador's chef served dishes prepared with authentic Japanese ingredients. 

Guests were also able to enjoy six kinds of Japanese sake and Japanese Whiskey. 

 

 

  



 


